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U15 USA Boys National Team Head Coach Hugo Perez has invited 30 players to a week long
training camp October 26-November 3 in California. Among the 30 players called in to camp is
Texas Rush Midfielder Roberto Hernandez!

Roberto, who plays with the U16 Texas Rush Developmental Academy team, and recently returned
from Madrid, Spain with the Rush Select, has been in with the National Team program before as a
member of the U14 ID Camp/Team in 2012.

Good luck this week Roberto!

Click here to see the complete list of players attending.
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